
A great course that covers 
essential topics for parents of 
children in the primary years

THE PRIMARY YEARS

www.careforthefamily.org.uk


	Course details:  We will meet
7.30-9.30pm in Cullompton Community Centre on October 15th and 29th, November 12th,19th and 26th and December 3rd.
There is no cost to the course. Coffee, tea and biscuits are provided to entice you!



